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COTAPSA WELCOMES Amanda Di Martino 

 
Jenna Asongwed, COTAPSA’s Executive Assistant, will be leaving us for a 
while.  She will be taking an extended pregnancy/parental leave. 
 
COTAPSA has been fortunate to find a well-qualified person to replace Jenna. 
 
Amanda Di Martino will assume the duties of COTAPSA’s Executive Assistant 
beginning Thursday, March 17, 2022.  She has extensive experience managing 
day-to-day operations of an office, and supporting senior executives.  Prior to 
joining COTAPSA, Amanda has been in senior administrative and office 
management roles in government, the non-profit and finance sectors.  
 

Amanda holds a Bachelor degree from the University of Toronto in political science 
and English.  
 
Please join us in welcoming her to the COTAPSA team. 
 
Amanda is located at 77 Elizabeth Street, 3rd Floor.  You can reach her by 
telephone at (416) 392 7543 or email at amandadi.martino@toronto.ca. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:amandadi.martino@toronto.ca

